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Theo Holtwijk

From: Rick Harbison <rharbison@gpcog.org>

Sent: Wednesday, March 3, 2021 12:57 PM

To: ajaegerman@yarmouth.me.us; allessard@windhammaine.us; Ashley Krulik; Ben Smith; 

Bob Earnest; Bruce Hyman; Carla Nixon; cdg@portlandmaine.gov; Cecilia Smith; 

ceyerman@gorham.me.us; chair-planning-board@fryeislandtown.org; 

Chris.A.Mann@maine.gov; cpelletier@freeportmaine.com; Dawn Emerson; Doug 

McCown; Doug Webster; Ethan Croce; George Thebarge; Helen Donaldson; Jamel 

Torres; James Rather; jchace@scarboroughmaine.org; Jeff Levine; Jenn Curtis; 

jfranceschi@westbrook.me.us; jhawley@townofnaples.org; Justin Poirer; Kathy 

Tombarelli; Kevin Kraft; llacroix@bridgtonmaine.org; Maggie Fleming; 

maureen.omeara@capeelizabeth.org; mnevajda@southportland.org; 

paul.white@maine.gov; planner@raymondmaine.org; planningboard@cascomaine.org; 

planningboard1@harrisonmaine.org; plnrsriv8saco8@yahoo.com; Rebecca Spitella; 

Ruta.Dzenis@maine.gov; Sarah DelGizzo; shastings@newgloucester.com; Steve Puleo; 

Theo Holtwijk; Timothy McCarthy; Tom Poirier; townadmin@longislandmaine.org; 

townmanager@fryeislandtown.org; townmanager@townofsebago.org; 

tpellerin@harrisonmaine.org; vanessa@mainedesignworkshop.com; Victoria Boundy; 

zmosher@standish.org

Cc: Kelly Rehberg; Juliana Dubovsky; Harold Spetla; Chris Hall; Tony Plante; Abe Dailey; 

Kiedrowski, Claire

Subject: Orthoimagery deadlines

Attachments: maine_slides_orthos_GPCOG_030321.pdf

Hi Everyone, 

 

I just wanted to alert you to a looming orthoimagery deadline. If you would like to order aerial images for your 

community for this year (flown this Spring) you need to submit your order to the Maine Orthoimagery Program by 

March 15th. That said, the program needs at least $200k of aerial imagery requests to do a flight. Waldo County has 

committed ($42k) and it’s possible that Aroostook County and 14 unorganized territories will commit. In that case they 

would have enough requests to do a Spring 2021 flight. If not, everything rolls over to the next year (Spring 2022). 

Attached is an overview of the program. Below are links to the program’s website and a pricing sheet for Cumberland 

County municipalities. If your municipality would like to get in on the Spring 2021 flights (if they happen) please contact 

Claire Kiedrowski (Cc’d and contact info below) as soon as possible. (Claire feel free to follow up with any updates or if I 

mischaracterized anything here).   

 

Maine Orthoimagery Program homepage: https://www.maine.gov/geolib/programs/ortho/index.html  

Pricing for Cumberland County municipalities: 

https://www.maine.gov/geolib/programs/ortho/2017_2022pricing/CumberlandAmended.pdf 

 

You may also want to keep in mind that next year is the last year for this 5-year pricing program for which the rates at 

the above link apply.    

 

Claire Kiedrowski 

Executive Director 
Maine Library of Geographic Information 
Cell: (207) 266-7087 

Claire.Kiedrowski@maine.gov  
 

Any questions feel free to reach out. 
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Thanks, 

 

Rick 

 

 

 

 
Rick Harbison  
Senior Planner 
Greater Portland Council of Governments 
Mobile: (413) 244-7690 
Web: www.gpcog.org   
  
970 Baxter Boulevard 
Portland, ME 04103 
 

Check out the recent Portland Press Herald profile on GPCOG  

 

 


